* National Criminal Investigations Group

Police National Headquarters
180 Molesworth Street, PO Box 3017, Wellington
Phone +64 4 474 9499 Fax +64 4 499 2152

1 February 2016

Cody C
Clo FYl.org.nz

Dear Cody
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION — OUR REFERENCE: 16/3392/3

| refer to your request dated 12 December 2016 in which you requested “all
information pertaining to "Exam SF101067_2-1 / ECLO Chch" in accordance with
the Official Information Act 1982. This is in relation to an Electronic Crime Laboratory
investigation.”

| have considered your request in accordance with the Privacy Act 1993 and the
Official Information Act 1982.”

The particular item referred to is a hard disk drive from a laptop. It was previewed at
Christchurch Central Police station on 30 November 2010 by a member of the
Southern Electronic Crime Laboratory. The hard disk drive was an 80 gigabyte
Seagate model ST980811AS.

The serial number of the hard disk drive, the name of the officer who conducted the
examination and the result of the search is withheld to protect privacy pursuant to
section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982.

However, if you are aware of any public interests grounds that may outweigh the
privacy interests raised by this request, you can write to Police to indicate what
these are and they will be given due consideration.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to

complain to the Office of the Privacy Commissioner and/or the Office of the
Ombudsmen and seek a review and investigation of my decision.

Yours sincerely

Detective Sergeant Greg Dalziel
High Tech Crime Group
Police National Headquarters
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